A Special Meeting of the Bryan City School District Board of Education was held on Wednesday March 24, 2021 at 3:30 PM at the Bryan Elementary Maker Space

## **ATTENDANCE**

The Board Members present at roll call were Scott Benedict, Ben Camarillo, Deb Opdycke, Dustin Schlachter, and Mike Stockman.

Administrators present were: Mark Rairigh and Kevin Schafer.

## **Discussion**

The board discussed the following items:

- Community interest in a memorial for Don Shumaker.
- The upcoming need for renewing/substituting the existing \$1.9 million emergency levy.
- The disposition of land from the old high school and Washington.
- Eligibility of administrators to fill for-pay coaching positions.
- Future plans for the bus barn and Central.
- NWOAL
- Lunch prices
- Administrative positions
- PR and marketing
- COVID test kits
- June board retreat and regular meeting

ADJOURNMENT Ben Camarillo moved and Dustin Schlachter seconded a motion for adjournment.		23-21
Roll Call: Ayes: Benedict, Camarillo, Opdycke, Schlachter, Stockman. Nays: None. Abstain: None. Thereupon, President declared the meeting adjourned at 6:34 PM.		
President	Treasurer	